24th July 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 6 Leavers' Assembly

Wednesday 25th July at 9.15am in the school hall. Bring tissues!

Summer Holidays

The last day of term is Wednesday 25th July. School will finish at 1.30pm.

School reopens on Tuesday 4th September; however, the office is open on Monday 3rd September for uniform sales. **The uniform shop will not be open on Tuesday 4th September.**

All uniform orders already received, are now ready for collection.

School Dinners

Please note that when we return to school in September, the cost of a school dinner will be £2.50 per day. Any arrears which have not been paid before we break up will be carried over to next year. No school dinners can be given until all arrears are paid.

Celebration Assembly

When we return in September, the first celebration assembly will be on Friday 14th September.

Friends of Windmill Hill

Thank you to the Friends of Windmill Hill for all their fundraising efforts throughout the year! They managed to raise nearly £300 on the mini fun day and we will use this money towards activities in the Autumn term.

Finally, may I wish everyone a lovely summer and we look forward to seeing you all back at school on Tuesday 4th September.

Thank you for all your support throughout the year.

Kind regards

Miss P Newman Headteacher

P. Nenman

